Notice to

Contractors

We are now soliciting licensed

general contractors to be added to

our e-mail list for upcoming
projects funded by Butte County’s Disaster
Recovery Initiative (DRI) Housing Assistance
program. For more information, please contact:

Sonja Dillree
Regional Housing Authority of Sutter and Nevada Counties
s.dillree@cahasc.org
530-821-2206, Ext. 127

Serving Butte County Residents




